From: Fritz Graf [mailto:graf.65@osu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2008 10:07 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: Re: concurrence request for History 343
Dear Ms. Lee,

thanks for asking. The course (Islamic Central Asia) has only peripheral relevance to our department (mostly to the budding Byzantine Studies Program); we love it and give enthusiastic concurrence.

Fritz Graf
